
Western Interstate
Energy Board

October 9, 1987

Nancy Still
Project Manager
State/Tribal Participation
Division of High-Level Waste Management
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Still:

Please send me one copy of the NRC's most recent
organization chart and a staff list for the Division of
High-Level Waste Management.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lori Friel

6500 Stapleton Plaza - 3333 Quebec Street Denver, CO 80207
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